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This summer, already for the third time, we offered our community centre in the city of Nitra, Slovakia, to 

one of our blessed families, who run an English language school, for their children's summer camp. 

Though the first camp happened during the uncertain times of 2020, it was more than a good beginning 

and this year from the 11th to 22nd of July two weekly camps took place. 

 

These camps are primarily for children of our "outside friends" and work colleagues. Besides children 

learning some English through many different activities inside and outside of the house, it is also a good 

help for their working parents because they can leave their children in a safe and nurturing environment 

of our centre. 

 

They bring their children in the morning and pick them up in the afternoon. On average there were 20 

children per week and some of them came because of good experiences from the previous camps. 

 

Parents also expressed their gratitude based on good feedback from their children, who are looking 

forward to the next year's camp. All of this adds to the fact that parents know our centre as Family Centre 

that belongs to FFWPU. Though this project is not our direct FFWPU activity, having it on the premises 

of our centre is a natural way of indirect witnessing by creating or deepening relationships with the 

parents. 

 

More pictures: www,facebook,com/litenitra/photos 


